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REMINDER ON THE USE OF DVA PROPERTIES FOR RESIDENTIAL 
PURPOSES ONLY 

 
 
DVA wants to remind our residents that homes in Dasmariñas Village may 

be used only for residential purposes and only one single-family house is 

permitted on each property. The use of a property as a staff house, guest 

house, dormitory, boarding house, or similar dwelling is considered a 

violation of the Dasmariñas Village Deed Restrictions as well as the Makati 

City Zoning Ordinance. 

 

Residents may report any suspicious activity or provide information 

anonymously to our Data Privacy Officer, DVA Office Manager Ms. Rose 

Halili at 88432262 loc. 125. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
 
DVA Management 
 
 
 
 
 
 


